
From:   Craig Baucke   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   December 07, 2011

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0741-EX-S-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

A letter requesting long-term confidentiality for this application is being sent to the FCC.


